
Cyfarchion i'n cyfeillion…(Greetings to our friends, in Welsh)

The work of God is going forward in Wales! We thank God for YOU, and 
for what He is continuing to do. We thank you for every prayer, text, 
card, and call. Since January, we have held service in a rented Seventh 
Day Adventist church. We are praying for God to establish the church 
here, build the foundation, and bring in faithful people.   

The youth of the Apostolics of Swansea were all able to attend the 
National Youth Congress in London. One of our very own from AOS, 
Monseratt, received the gift of the Holy Ghost. We thank God for pouring 
out His Spirit in her life. Her brother received the Holy Ghost in one of 
our services also. 

Our family was privileged to join with missionaries James and Harmony 
Pace, Emry and Silas and the church in Austria, for a marriage seminar 
weekend. We trust God strengthened and united the families’ bonds.

Targeting cities around the nation of Wales for prayer has been a focus 
for us. Wrexham, Newport, and Aberystwyth need churches and your 
prayers. Pray that the Lord will pour His Spirit out, draw people to Him,  
and that labourers will answer the call.  


Points of Prayer

• God would continue to lead us to key people.
• For continued direction in reaching Wales.
• For our boys, Isaac and Cooper. (Isaac

graduates High School in a couple of
weeks!!!!)
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